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SYNOPSIS Authorizes the City Manager to execute an agreement with 

Hydco, Inc., for construction of the Clinton Island 
Pedestrian Bridge 2015, LR Project No. 14-5773, Bid No. 
15-024.  This project is in Ward 1. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT Funding for this project is from a grant from the Sturgis 
Foundation and Public Works Matching Funds.  Amount 
for construction services is not to $891,807.00, which is 
the base bid amount of $810,734.00, plus 10% 
contingencies. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

CITIZEN 
PARTICIPATION 

N/A 
 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

This project provides for the construction of a pedestrian 
bridge to access Clinton Island located in the Arkansas 
River north of the Clinton Library, which will be a 
significant enhancement to the Clinton Pedestrian Bridge 
on the River Trail, Riverfront Park and the Bill Clark 
Wetlands in the area.  Hydco, Inc., was the lowest, 
responsive, responsible bid meeting specifications of two 
(2) bids received for the project.     
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